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Date: 11th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be running a Mixed Martial Arts (MMA) Club after school every Tuesday from 
3:15pm – 4:15pm. The next session will be on Tuesday 18th October 2022 for boys and 
girls in Year 6. 
 
The club will focus on the fitness and discipline elements of the sport. If you would like 
your child to attend our MMA Club, please sign the permission slip below and return to 
school with your child as soon as possible, so that we can confirm their place in the club, 
as places are limited. 
 

Your child should come to school in their PE kit (black tracksuit bottoms, t-shirt and black 
hoody or school sweatshirt) and trainers for this club.  
 

 
 

Many thanks, 
 
Mr M Garside 
PE Lead 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

After School MMA Club 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________ Class: __________ to 
attend the after school MMA Club every Tuesday. 
 

My child will be collected from school at 4:15pm   
My child will go home by themselves  
 

 

 

Signed: _________________________ Date: _______________ 
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